
19th March 2019 

PCAP, PPC & CPRE Statement on Wiltshire Councils Key Decisions and Forward 

Plans 

Thank you for arranging the meeting between Wiltshire Council and Colin Gale representing the group, to 

view and discuss the software process used to raise and process issues on the Wiltshire Council Forward 

Plans system. The group believe that the session was extremely useful to all parties and enabled everyone 

to fully understand the process and the concerns raised. Wiltshire Council acknowledged the concerns and 

inconsistencies and have already implemented changes that resolve the concerns and make the Wiltshire 

Council Forward Plans more robust and easier for the public to follow. Additional screen views were visible 

which supported that the Forward Plans were published to meet the 28 day requirement.  

Colin Gale 

Vice Chairman PCAP 

 


